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Prairie & Dorothea Improvements 

Construction Update #14 
October 14, 2016 

Week of October 17 - 21 
 

 Restoration, including topsoil, seed and erosion control blanket is scheduled, 
weather permitting. A bio-degradable straw blanket will be placed over the seeded 
areas, and we expect the blanket to fully biodegrade by early spring. The blanket will 
help retain moisture during the initial germination of grass seed, fostering growth and 
protecting the young grass through germination.  We recommend setting your 
mowers to their highest level to avoid catching the erosion blanket until the erosion 
blanket has biodegraded. Watering of the newly seeded area is a must in order for 
the new seed to take.  Please refer to the watering guide that was provided earlier.    

 Work will begin next week on the storm water infiltration pond at the corner of Prairie 
and Dorothea.  Please be aware of the truck traffic during this work. 

 The Contractor will be installing mailboxes shortly after the restoration.  Please 
locate your mail box or if you plan to purchase a new mailbox please do so and have 
it available. 
 

Please continue to drive slowly in the construction area. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Contractor:      Northern Illinois Service Co.,  

Contact: Paul Munson, 815-874-4422 
 
Engineer:    McMAHON  (815) 636-9590 

Contact   Jim Kroeplin & Chris Dopkins 


